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Can I park my caravan or campervan on the road?
It is your responsibility as a property owner or tenant to choose a property that appropriately caters for
parking your vehicles.  You can lawfully park your registered caravan or campervan on local streets in
the Shire, however Council discourages long-term parking.  Long-term parking limits parking
opportunities for residents and visitors and reduces business activity.

Public on-street parking is a shared community resource and Council may change parking restrictions
and limitations at any time to address growing congestion issues or for operational reasons such as
providing for safe passage or manoeuvring of larger/heavy vehicles (including emergency services and
garbage trucks). If you require long-term storage for your caravan or other private vehicles, there are
storage providers available within the region to cater for your storage needs.

Are there any restrictions?
Yes. State legislation limits the length of time a long or heavy vehicle may stop on a road in a built-up area
to 1 hour. To be considered a long vehicle, your vehicle will be at least 7.5 metres. The length of your
vehicle is measured from the tip of the tow hitch to the rear. A heavy vehicle weighs 4.5 tonnes or more.

What about parking on the Nature Strip?
It's illegal to park a vehicle, including caravans and campervans in Noosa Shire, on a nature strip,
footpath, or in parkland. Refer to Council’s website for further information.

Caravan and Campervan Parking

For more information
Visit: 9 Pelican Street, Tewantin
Email: mail@noosa.qld.gov.au
Call: (07) 5329 6500
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